

Kea Community Primary School

15 December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

ClassDojo

Hopefully you have all had a chance to read the information sheet regarding the Year 4 Class Dojo app that we will be trialling after Christmas. In order to implement this the school will need parental consent.

There are two types of consent, as follows:

- 1. Images to be seen by all parents in the class who sign up for the app.
- 2. Images to be seen only by the pupil's parent.

Hopefully most parents will be happy with option 1 but option 2 can be implemented if necessary.

Can you please complete the consent form below and return it to school by the end of the week.

Yours sincerely

(Parent/Carer)

Mr M Barritt Year 4 Class teacher		
	Year 4 ClassDojo	
I give consent for my child: included in:		_ (insert name) to be
Option 1		
Option 2		
For the Year 4 Class Dojo.		
Signed:	Dat	e.